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Recently I read a book called The Millennials: Connecting to Americaôs Largest Generation 
by Thom Rainer and Jess Rainer. (Thom, by the way, is the author of the book called ñI Am a 
Church Memberò that we studied during Lent a few years ago.) Their book about the largest 
generation in American history had many interesting insights into what Millennials are looking 
for, especially in their church life. 
 

I was attracted to this book because (1) this is the age group that Selwyn UMC is having diffi-
culty attracting and keeping in its membership, and (2) because I have two sons who fall 
squarely into this age group. Millennials are those born from 1980 to 2000. They are those 
whom we refer to in the United Methodist Church as ñyoung adults.ò 
 

According to Thom and Jess Rainer, the Millennials are looking primarily for three things in a 
church. They seek genuine relationships, diverse membership and a variety of outreach oppor-
tunities that will make a difference in their community. 
 

Millennials are looking for a church home where they can develop friendships that are real, 
genuine and non-superficial. They can smell hypocrisy a mile away and avoid congregations 
where they find conflict and division. They are looking for churches where they can make 
friends and develop lasting relationships. They want to be accepted for who they are. They do 
not want to dress and be one person on Sunday at church, and then be and act another way dur-
ing the week. 
 
As I mentioned in a recent sermon, Millennials have grown up in de-segregated schools and 
have never experienced a time when schools were segregated. Therefore, their friends are mul-
ti-ethnic and they do not want to belong to a church that is all white, all black, all Hispanic or 
all Asian. They see diversity as natural and want that experience in their church as well. 
 

And finally, they want to serve. Yes, they wish to be asked to serve on church boards and com-
mittees. But what they really want is to do things that make a difference in their community. 
They want to do missions projects like building teams and working with kids or adults who 
need help. They want to DO ministry, not just talk about it. 
 

Can you think of some things that our church can do to interest and 
welcome the largest generation of people in the history of our country? 
The future of our church depends on it! 
 

Pastor Brooks 
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   Vacation Bible School  
             July 9th - 13th   
             6:00pm - 8:00 
             Sign Up Today!  
 
Registration information is in the 
lobby, or see the Church website 
www.selwynumc.org.   
 
Please call Sally Swanson, Pre-
school Director or the church of-
fice  to sign up, help out or if you 
have questions. 
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Bibles:  UMW are collecting Bibles to redistribute to those in need. Please 
help us spread the Word of God and support this effort. If you have a Bi-
ble sitting lonely on a book shelf, let us find it a new home. Bibles will be 
collected until September 1st. There is a collection box in the atrium.  

Staff Parish would like to welcome Peggy Washko who has been hired as 
Director of Community Engagement. Peggy will start on July 15th. More 
information to come as we welcome Peggy onboard at Selwyn UMC! 

Did you ever notice that on the back of the Sunday bulletin there are peo-
ple listed as a åprayer partnersæ for particular days? The responsibility of a 
prayer partner is to lift up prayer concerns on their assigned day. A prayer 
partner can pray  wherever they are on that day. Please consider adding 
your name to the list and become a prayer partner. Call or email the 
church office today. 
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Join the Movers for lunch on Tuesday, July 17th at 11:30am. This 
month the Movers will meet at the Olive Garden, Pineville-Carolina 
Place Mall. 
 

Contact Jackie Shore or the church office to let us know that you will join the fel-
lowship meal. 
 
 
Brighten someoneès day. Send a card to members who are una-
ble to be out and about. The list of shut-in members and their 
addresses is on the bulletin board near the church office. You 
may also call or email the church office for more information  

 

                                                       
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Each month Chuck & Marylou Heidel faith-
fully collect the donations made to Loaves 
& Fishes. This month the church collected 
106.8 lbs of food. Pick up something extra 
next time you are shopping and add it to the 
bins located in the atrium. 

The church will be collecting school 
supplies during VBS the week of July 
9th - 13th. School Supplies - paper, 
notebooks, pens, pencils, erasers, back-
packs - can be place in bins located in 
the atrium. 

VBS Mission Project 
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